
       

 

  

  

 

Create a poster that captures the Kids Don’t Float 

message and inspires Alaskans to always wear a life 

jacket and practice safe boating. 
 

This contest is open to all Alaska K – 6th grade 
students. Submissions due by April 3, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Alaska State Parks Director Ethan Tyler with the 2018 winning poster 

 

               Find more information at         

                AlaskaBoatingSafety.org 

 

 
Alaska Office Of Boating Safety 

(907) 269-8705 
550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1380 

Anchorage, AK 99501 

Kosette.Isakson@alaska.gov 


